
Notice of proposal for alteration of a heliport – Te Kuiti Hospital Heliport 

The Civil Aviation Authority has received notification from Waikato District Health 
Board, Te Kuiti Hospital (NZTQ) of a Proposal to alter a Heliport at Te Kuiti Hospital, 24 
Ailsa Street, Te Kuiti, 3910. 

Pursuant to Civil Aviation Rule 157.9, the Director of Civil Aviation is conducting an 
Aeronautical Study to consider the effects of the proposed action. In particular, the 
Aeronautical Study shall consider the following: 

• The effect the proposed action would have on existing or contemplated aerodrome
traffic circuits of neighbouring aerodromes.

• The effect the proposed action would have on existing and projected airspace uses.

• The effect the proposed action would have on the safety of persons and property on the
ground.

• The effect the existing or proposed man-made objects and natural objects within the
affected area would have on the proposed action.

In accordance with Civil Aviation Rule 157.9(b) the Director invites interested parties to 
make submissions concerning the proposal. Submissions should quote Work Request 
24/157/06 and be addressed to: 

Team Coordinator 
Aviation Security and Infrastructure  
Civil Aviation Authority of New Zealand 
PO Box 3555 
Wellington 6140 

Fax: 04-569-2024 
Email: aerodromes@caa.govt.nz 

Closing date for submissions 15 July 2024. 
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